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Are you interested in sending a reminder to your customers about the 2018
OAHU/CareWorksComp Workers’ Compensation program? More than 4,600 businesses
participate in the OAHU group rating and group retrospective program, collectively they receive
$16+ Million in workers’ compensation premium savings, and average annual savings for OAHU
participants is $3,800. While helping your customers save money you can earn 31.25% the first
year and renewal commissions (paid on the service fee charged to the client) when your group
clients enroll in CareWorksComp Worker's Compensation Group Plan.

OAHU Members,

The group rating deadline has recently passed. However, the group retrospective rating
enrollment is approaching. If you need any material or information on the program, please contact
our program manager, Cordell Walton, at CareWorksComp. | have included his contact
information below. | would also like to remind you that the group retrospective enroliment
deadline is January 24 (group retrospective rating). Many of your customers are receiving a
Return on Investment of over %1000 with average savings over $22,000.

Click here for a word document that you can customize to send to your customers.
Click here for a co-branded marketing piece you can use.

Cordell Walton

Program Manager

CareWorksComp

5500 Glendon Court

Dublin, OH 43016

(614)827-0398 direct

(419)494-1276 mobile
cordell.walton@careworkscomp.com
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Thank you,

OAHU Administration

Mark your Calendars

January 10th - AC3 Cut off for retrospective group experience rating

January 24th - CAREWORKSCOMP deadline for receipt of enrollment applications for retro group
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